New Water Use Restrictions
from the State of California

Earlier this year, the State Water Resources  only apply to potable (drinking) water and
Control Board adopted an emergency are expected to remain in place until at
regulation, requiring all California residents, least January 2023. Livermore's previous
businesses, and public agencies to follow ~ outdoor watering restrictions, found on the
new water use restrictions. These restrictions  back of this page, remain in effect.

See Wasted Water? Here’s What To Do

If you spot a leak or wasted water, report it directly to
Livermore Municipal Water. We will contact the property
owner to let them know about the issue and offer water
conservation materials.

To make a report, call (925) 960-8100 or visit

www.cityoflivermore.net/report-water-waste.

-o
| O
5=
E
(o)
bl
o
g O
c
(<)
-
' O
)
(<)
v
-
v
o
bl
o
0
7]
(<]
| £
g -




How Often Can | Water?

Last September, Livermore City Council declared a Water Shortage
Emergency and activated citywide restrictions on outdoor irrigation.
The restrictions below remain in effect for all Livermore properties, in
addition to the new State restrictions listed on the back of this page.

To learn more, visit www.cityoflivermore.net/drought or call our

Drought Hotline at (925) 960-8180.
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No Sprinkler Irrigation Between 9:00 a.m. and 6:00 p.m.
Hand Watering & Drip Irrigation Allowed at Any Time during Property’s Approved Watering Days




